
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE  |  SUSTAINABILITY DIVISION

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

LEARN ABOUT PROPOSED
ORDINANCE REVISIONS TO INCORPORATE 

FLORIDA-FRIENDLY LANDSCAPING™ PRINCIPLES
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2014

5:00 - 6:30 pm • City Hall, First Floor Commission Chambers
100 North Andrews Avenue •  Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

You are invited to an open house meeting to review proposed revisions to incorporate Florida-Friendly 
Landscaping™ principles into the City’s Unified Land Use Regulations (ULDR) Section 47-21 Landscape and 
Tree Preservation Requirements. City staff will provide an overview of the proposed language revisions that 
will further support the City’s sustainability practices and goals. Landscape architects, designers, developers, 
engineers, and neighbors are invited to attend.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format please call (954) 828-4755 or email webmaster@fortlauderdale.gov.

For details, contact Adrienne Ehle
aehle@fortlauderdale.gov or (954) 828-5798


